
Thomas Reignier (2022) visited
Wolf River to connect with former

classmates and Mr. Berkesch.
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Greetings Alumni of WRLHS,
It doesn't seem possible that I am at the mid point of my second year at Wolf River Lutheran High School.  I am
thankful for the supporters and families that help continue the mission of the school.  If you visit the school
during sporting or other events, I would love to meet you.  I believe that our alumni is vital to the growth of the
school.  Together we can make great things happen.  As principal, I honored to be part of such an amazing school.  
Our mission is to prepare Christian leaders.  In an ever-changing world, it is vital that we continue to reach out to
young people and help them grow academically and spiritually.  If you would like to help at the school, don't
hesitate to reach out.  Our alumni is part of our specialness.
Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock (Mrs. K.) Principal
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Silver Alumni Section (SAS)
James Rottier (2019) married Kennedy Nuthals on October
22, 2022.
Collin Wichman (2020) is our new Basketball Coach for the
2022-2023 season, along with his father Greg Wichman.
Thomas Reignier (2022) has completed his Army training and
is working with DEVCOM-SC to develop and test military
equipment. He will be moving to Fort Campbell to complete
air assault and join 101st Airborne Division.
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Featured articles

School Improvements

Alumni Committee Forming

Toys for Tots donation



2022 Volleyball Season

Volleyball this year was overall a huge learning
experience for everyone. We grew as a team
and improved every time we went onto the
court. By the end of the season, it was very
impressive to see the skill everyone has
developed in the short amount of time we
played. We all would like to thank the alumni for
coming out and supporting us and our journey
throughout this season and hope they continue
to support us in the future.
~Coach Rusch~

Bleacher Project Near Completion

The school has received a donation for the
installation of bleachers in our gym.  The new
bleachers will be installed the end of January! 
 Make plans to attend a home basketball game
the first of February!

The school would like to form an Alumni
committee to meet throughout the next 2 years to
start planning an alumni event for the summer of
2024 to celebrate the 20 year anniversary of the
school's existence.  It can be a reunion of sorts, or
whatever the committee decides upon.  It will be
the 17th year since the first graduating class as
well. If you are interested in being part of this
committee or have ideas, please contact Mrs.
Kosmerchock at 715-745-2400.  

Let us know if you have become engaged,
married, accepted a new position,
graduated from college, had a baby, or
moved! We would love to share your news
with the other alumni! Send Alumni News to
Mrs. K. at news@wolfriverlhs.org for the
next Silver Eagle News!

HELP US STAY INFORMED!

The students and staff continue to give back
to the Shawano community.  This year they

collected toys for the Toys for Tots campaign. 

Shawano Culvers
donated funds for

new volleyball
equipment!


